



## SHADDO COMMITTEE MEETING JULY 20 2023

### Minutes

#### **1 Apologies**

Simon Goldthorpe

#### **2 Present**

Cath Moulds, Phil Johnson, Becky Ilderton, Simon Classey, Ellie Classie, Terry James, Henry

Loud (chair) Liz James (minutes)

#### **3 Minutes of last meeting**

Minutes were agreed.

#### **4 Matters arising**

Simon Classey will take charge of Instagram and Facebook publicity.

Discussion has taken place re electricity charges with the Hall Committee. Henry is waiting to hear back from Bob. So far no money has been requested.

#### **5 Feedback from Shiplake Fete**

Cath was responsible for the SHADDO stall at the Shiplake fete with help from Charmaine and Jan. There was a number of people showing interest. Liz will email those who have requested more information. This was a successful event . Thanks to Cath for organising the stall.

#### **6 Communication with members**

Ellie will send out a mini newsletter to members to let them know about upcoming events and future plans for Panto and October plays **ACTION ELLS**

#### **7 October Events update**

The October event will be on October 7 for one night. This involves Angie, Charmaine, Mark Angharad and Pam with Tom backstage. Henry is due to have a meeting about what this group requires of the committee and to discuss publicity, seating, ticket price. It was agreed that



SHADDO/Panto publicity will be put on every seat. This play will be for adults only with an advisory of 12+ **ACTION HENRY**

### **8 Youth Group updates**

Becky has made enquiries about using the Scout Hut for rehearsals and is awaiting a reply. A number of alternative venues were considered. It may be that the use of the Memorial Hall for an hour before panto rehearsals would be a good option. Jo Stone has suggested that application is made to Parish Council for funding to pay for Youth Group venue. This group will start after October half term and will meet for all November and 2-3 weeks in December. **ACTION BECKY AND LIZ**

We need to find out what night other youth events are (cubs scouts etc) so we don't clash . Becky and Ellie have DBS checks and will ask Cheryl step in as chaperone if necessary

**ACTION ELLIE**

### **9 Panto : plans/ rehearsal venues etc**

Panto scripts are being considered.

**ACTION HENRY AND ELLIE**

#### **Panto dates 25,26,27 January**

There will be a read through and launch for 2 days in September, possibly at the Flowing Spring

Rehearsals one day a week until the end of October  
Rehearsals twice a week in November and December  
Rehearsals three times a week in January  
Every day in the last week.

Use of room as Green room needs to be agreed

**MEET WITH HALL CMMTTEE ASAP**

**ACTION HENRY AND PHIL TO**

### **10 Liz Thomas Memorial garden**

There is a rota for watering the garden which has been sent to everyone who volunteered. In the hot weather earlier in the summer the garden suffered badly. Henry will investigate weather hall gardener can help with this.

**ACTION HENRY**

### **11 AOB**

**None BUT WE FORGOT TO TALK ABOUT THE SHADDO SUMMER BARBEQUE**